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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:    All CACFP At-Risk Programs 
FROM: DCCECE / HNU  
DATE:   07/26/2022 
SUBJECT:    CACFP At-Risk New Participant Zoom Training Available 8/25/22 - Registration Open!! 
 

 
Registration is now open for Child and Adult Care Food 
Program (CACFP) At-Risk providers to sign up for the 
upcoming New Participant Zoom Training on August 
25, 2022, from 9:00 am - 1:30 pm.  
 
Registration is required in advance for this training 
and the deadline to register is August 22, 2022. 
 

 
Register Here: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYsd-uoqDsvGt09ZMZAdrHVCaT7GxrwV8-W   
 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 
the meeting. Friendly reminder please ensure that you are on time for the training. Late 
attendees will not be admitted after 9:15 am.  
 
 
 
 
 
Please keep this memo on file for quick and easy reference. A copy is also available on the 
resource library under Mass Alerts 2022. If you have any questions regarding this memo, 
please contact your Program Specialist at: 501-682-8869. 
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